
From�the��
Principal’s�Desk…�

 

We are currently preparing for our 2010 

Presentation Night which will be held on 

Thursday 9th December commencing at 

6pm at the school.  Students are working on several 

group  and  individual  items  for  the  occasion.   If  any 

student has ten ribbons could they please bring these in 

as soon as possible so we can begin ordering Principal’s 

Awards.  I would like to welcome all members of the 

Kelly’s Plains School Community to come along and share 

in our students’ achievements for 2010. 
 

Our  speeches  continue  this week.   I  continue  to  be 

impressed with the variety of topics and quality of 

presentations being delivered each week.  The last 

group of students to present their speeches will be at 

next Friday’s Assembly (26th November). 
 

This week our school has become a Sun Smart School.  

Our school’s sun smart policy was accepted by the NSW 

Cancer Council recently.  This means that our students 

must wear a hat when in the playground.  As always, 

there is also sunscreen in our classrooms for students 

to use when they need to. 
 

I would like to congratulate Oscar Alcorn and Angus 

Smith on the completion of their EGATS program.  

Both Oscar and Angus worked through a modified 

Maths program throughout the last ten weeks.  The 

program  concluded  with  a day  at  Thalgarrah  last 

Monday.  The  boys  will  present  a  report  at  Friday’s 

Assembly 
 

Finally, I would like to thank Miss Susan Elgar for her 

work  over  the  last  few weeks.   Miss  Elgar  has  been 

working with Lower Division as part of her final practicum.  

I wish Miss Elgar well with her future career in teaching. 

 

Have a great week! 

Brad Hunt 
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Term 4  Week 6 
17th Nov. 2010 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

NOVEMBER 
 

Friday19th: Speeches at Assembly 2.30pm 

 Mr Hunt PPA Meeting - replaced by  
 Mrs Smith 

Tuesday 23th: SMASH Program 

Thursday 25th: Life Education Van (TAKE 2) 

Friday 26th: Speeches at Assembly 2.30pm 

 P&C chocolate money to be returned 

Tuesday 30th: SMASH Program 
 

DECEMBER 
 

Wednesday 1st: Kingstown Musical 

Friday 3rd: Captains Speeches 2.45pm 

Monday 6th: P&C Meeting 

Tuesday 7th: Yr 7 2011 AHS experience day 
 SMASH Program 

Thursday 9th: Presentation Night 6.00 –7.30pm 

“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”   

School Website:  www.kellysplan-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Brad Hunt’s email:  bradley.hunt@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
 

 
Josh Turner - Always showing his good nature in class 

 
Danika Hazel - Creative and practical solutions in Maths 

 
Joe Alcorn - Improvement in story writing and grammar 

 
Mitchell Foster - Settling into his new school 

 
Rex McGrath - Effort in Music 

 
 
 
 
 

Seamus Hunt 
and 

Riley White 

 Award Winners for Last Week 

 Students of the Week 

Life Education Van 
Due to unforseen circumstances, the Life 
Education Van was not driven to Kelly’s 
Plains Public School on Monday.  The Life 
Education Van will be here on Thursday 
25th November 2010.  



Term 4 Speeches 
Speeches will be presented each Friday afternoon at 
our weekly assemblies beginning  at  2.30pm  from  

Week  2  (22/10/10)  to  and including Week 7 
(26/11/10). 

 

On Friday 19th November the following students will 
be presenting their speeches: 

Mia Brotherson 
Joel Croft 

Jasmin Poulter 

Riley Poulter 
Georgia Edwards 

Millie Edwards 
 

On Friday 26th November the following students will 
be presenting their speeches: 

Nat Edmonds 

Cody Droder 
Colin Burgess 

Brandon Sullivan 
 

Chocolate 
Fundraiser 

Kelly’s Plains Public School 

P&C 
 
 
 
 

 
Please return money in the envelope provided with 
your  family’s  name  clearly  marked,  the  amount 
enclosed  and  the  number  of  unsold  chocolates 

being returned.  All money and chocolates needs to 
be returned to school by Friday 26th November 

Check at home for ribbons. 
Please send in your 10 ribbons for the Term 4 
Principal’s Award by Monday 29th November. 

Secret 

Santa 
 

Secret Santa gifts need to be sent into 
school no later than Friday 3rd December. 

 
Each gift is to be no more than $5.00.  
The gift needs to be wrapped and clearly 
labelled with the recipient’s name.   

P&C 

Christmas 

Raffle 
 

Many thanks to those families who have already 
sold their book of raffle tickets and are asking for 
more!  Well done!  
 
More raffle tickets are available at the office if any-
one requires more. 
 
We still need donations for the Hamper Prizes.  
Items such as Christmas cakes, puddings,  nuts, 
chocolates, chips, jams, sauces and decorations.  
Donations can be left at Mr Hunt’s office. 
 
Thank you 
Rachael Law-Smith 

Kelly’s Plains Annual Kelly’s Plains Annual Kelly’s Plains Annual Kelly’s Plains Annual 

Presentation Night 2010Presentation Night 2010Presentation Night 2010Presentation Night 2010    
 
Date:  Thursday 9th December 2010 
Time:  6.00pm 
Place: Kelly’s Plains School 
 

Followed by a BBQ and Hamper Raffle 

 

 

 
 

Country Link Rail Services have notified residents 

of some changes in train speeds throughout our 

area.  Due to upgraded track work, trains will be 

travelling faster.  Please remember to stop when 

you see a STOP sign at the train tracks. 


